
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13th December 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is very nearly the end of the Autumn Term and we want to take this opportunity to thank you, 

your children and everyone who works at Red Hill Field for making this such a successful term. 

Despite the obvious difficulties and disruptions, we continue to be so proud of our children and 

everything that they do. 

We also wanted to update you on some staffing changes for the New Year. 

• Mrs Reid-Mackay, our SENDCo, will be leaving to take up an Assistant Headteacher role 

in a school outside of Learn Academies Trust. Mrs Heidi Redman will be working as our 

interim SENDCo next term whilst we seek a permanent replacement. 

• After over 10 years at Red Hill Field, Mrs Crofts, one of our Teaching Assistants is taking up 

a new role outside of education. Miss Tobin will be joining us to work alongside our Year 6 

team. 

• Mrs Chapman is stepping down from the role of Assistant Headteacher but will continue 

to work at Red Hill Field as a member of our teaching staff. 

• Mrs Swarbrick, our Wellbeing and Educational Support Assistant, is reducing the number 

of days she works at school. She will now be in school from Wednesday to Friday. 

We want to thank those leaving for the wonderful contribution they have made to our school 

and welcome our new colleagues to the Red Hill Field family. 

We are very much looking forward welcoming you onto the school site on Wednesday evening 

for our Christmas tree festival - the ‘Red Hill Field Festive Forest’ we hope you will join us to look 

at the trees, listen to the choir and maybe have a glass (or two) of mulled wine.  

With very best wishes for a safe, restful and happy Christmas and here’s hoping for a wonderful 

New Year. 

 

 

Stephen Snelson    Rachel Watts 

Headteacher    Deputy Headteacher 


